
Things to have in School … 
As the weather gets cooler, we ask that you ensure 

all your child’s belongings are named, including 

gloves and hats,  

Please can all children have a spare pair of clothes 

with them in their bag – this helps when children 

have accidents or need changing from messy play!  

Please can all children bring a  

named water bottle to school each  

day.  

Thank you!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Pine Tree Nursery 

We are incredibly proud and excited to welcome 

our newest members to the Errington Family.  

Miss Ovington is the room leader and will be 

supported by Miss McKenzie. The early years team 

can’t wait to get to know the newest members and 

begin their learning journey here at Errington.   

Autumn Term 1 - 2024 
 

Foundation Stage Home Learning Challenge. 

This half term we would love you to go on an autumn adventure and see 

what wonderful things you can see, hear, smell and touch. Talk about 

and explore all the changes that are happening.  

On your walk you can gather some different autumn pieces to create 

your very own autumn collage. Please bring you work in to show you 

friends when you have made it.  

 

               
 

 

Reading in Early Years 

 

 

Nursery – Don’t forget to change your home 

reader book in school. We have lots of wonderful 

stories to choose from that you can enjoy reading 

with your family.  

Reception – Your books for pleasure will continue 

to change on a Monday and Friday. Reading records 

are on their way!  

 

Topic 
 

This half term our topics will be All About Me and 

Autumn.  

 

We will be learning all about our bodies, our senses, our 

families and what it means to be part of a community.  

 

We will look at the changes of the season to Autumn and 

enjoy exploring the environment.  

Make and Bake. 
 

We would be very grateful if you could send £1 each week  

£6 for this half term This will go towards our making and baking 

activities. Children can bring their money in a named envelope. 

Our funds are low across Nursery and Reception. Please contribute 

what you can, every little helps!  

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

 
P.E Days 

This term, Reception P.E. sessions will be on a Friday. This half term 

we will be spending lots of time practicing getting undressed and 

dressed again independently. Please support your child in learning how 

to take off and put on their clothes on their own. This is a vital part of 

their curriculum and physical development. PE Kits are to stay in school 

until end of half term please. They can go home during holidays. Please 

ensure all items are named. 

Dates For your Diary 

On the last week of this half term, we are hoping 

to take all of nursery and reception children to 

the pumpkin patch – we are currently waiting for a 

date confirmation – pleas look out for more 

information!  

Wednesday 23rd October – Halloween Disco  
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